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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SENA'roR BOB OOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHINGTON~ D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-0521 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. OCT. 14, 1969---Senators James Pearson, Bob 

Dole and Congressman Joe Skubitz announced today that the De­

partment or Housing and Urban Development has awarded a $3,524,707 

contract ror low-rent public housing to the Fort Scott Housing 

Authority. The contract calls ror 50 single-story ramily units and 

150 3-story and single-story duplex units designed ror the elderly. 

Ancel K. Dalton is executive director or the Fort Scott 

Housing Authority. 
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